
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

    
 

  
 

 
 

 

   
    

 
    

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Senior Whole Health, LLC 

September 1, 2025  

Skin Substitutes Prior Authorization Update 

Senior Whole Health (“SWH”) is reaching out to the network to inform you of an upcoming
 
change to prior authorization (PA) requirements for skin substitute products.
 
Effective November 1, 2025, prior authorization will be required for all skin substitute 

codes/products.
 

This change is being implemented to ensure appropriate utilization and alignment with
 
evidence-based clinical guidelines. The prior authorization process will help us evaluate
 
medical necessity and support optimal patient outcomes.
 

Please be advised codes should be reviewed using the PA Lookup Tool on the SWH 

Provider Website by each line of business. As a reminder, the preferred method to submit
 
PA requests is through our secure Availity Essentials Portal- register and login at
 
availity.com/molinahealthcare. For any questions, reach out to your Provider Relations
 
Manager, SWHProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com or contact us at (855) 838-7999.
 

If you have any questions or need additional support, please contact your provider
 
relations representative.
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to quality care.
 

http://availity.com/molinahealthcare
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